
Friday 16th September 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Election of Parent Governor 
We currently have a vacancy for a Parent 
Governor on the School Governing Body to serve 
for a four year period.  All parents of pupils 
registered at the school at the time of the 
election are eligible for nomination for this 
election.  If you are interested in the role, please 
see the attached letter, which includes further 
details of the role and guidance on how the 
nomination process works.  The deadline for 
nominations is 12 noon on Wednesday 28th 
September.  If you require any further details, 
please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Reminder Secondary School Applications 
Could I please remind parents the deadline for 
application for Secondary School places for Sept 
2021 is fast approaching. The application 
deadline is 31st Oct 2022. Applications can be 
made online at www.salford.gov.uk/school-
admissions-online  

Book Fair - Junior Hall - 3:30pm 
Tue 27th / Wed 28th / Thu 29th September 
 

We will be hosting our Autumn term book fair on the dates 
above.  The Fair will be open to all year groups on each day.  
The school receive commission from all sales made which is 
used to purchase books for the class reading corners and for 
dojo dip prizes.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

Key Stage Funds 
To support the school, we ask parents for a voluntary 
contribution of £6 per term, payable via ParentPay  The funds 
are used to support staff in activities such as baking, and various 
topic enhancements etc.  

Dates for your Diary 

26th Sept European Day of Languages - Children to wear Red and 
Yellow 

5th Oct School Photographs - Family /Individual 

10th Oct 
World Mental Health Day - Children to wear Yellow - 

Donations for Young Minds Charity via ParentPay. 

14th Oct Parent Voice Group Meeting - 9am 

17th Oct 
Harvest Festival—items can be brought into school 

between 17-20th October only please. 

20th Oct Y5 Visit to Chester Zoo 

21st Oct School Closes for Half Term 

31st Oct School Re-opens 

Parent Curriculum Meeting (Rec to Y6) 
On Thursday 15th September, we hosted our Parent Curriculum 
Meetings.  Thank you to all those who were able to attend, the 
presentation slides have been added to the class pages for the 
parents who were unable to attend. 

Music Tuition - September 2022 – Years 3-6 only 
At Broadoak, we are proud to have a strong 
musical ethos within school.  Salford’s Music and 
Performing Arts Service (MAPAS) offer a superb 
music service with peripatetic instrumental 
tuition for individual pupils, whereby children are 
given the opportunity to play a musical 
instrument throughout the year.   
We still have  places for drums, guitar and violin 
lessons for the Autumn term.  
The cost of these lessons need to be met by 
parents and the charges next year will be held at 
£5.50 - £8.00 per week, depending on the length 
of the tuition session and number of pupils per 
session. All payments must be made half-termly 
in advance via ParentPay.  
If you wish for your child to have music lessons 
and are willing to pay for the cost of the lessons, 
please email the School Business Manager 
sarah.stephenson@salford.gov.uk  

Swimming Sessions - Year 5 
Well done to the children who today attended the first 
swimming session of the current academic year.  The staff were 
impressed with their behaviour and said they did a great job. 

Parking at Drop off and Collection 
Please could I encourage parents to be considerate when 
parking at the start and end of the school day.  This week we 
have had two residents contact school due to driveways being 
blocked by parked cars.  Thank you in advance for your support 
in this matter. 

Forest School - Y1 Catch Up Session 
Due to the additional bank holiday, both Year 1 classes will be taking 
part in Forest School sessions on Friday 23rd September. Please could 
parents ensure that the children come dressed in appropriate clothing 
and footwear. 

European Day of Languages 
On Monday 26th September, we will be celebrating European Day  
Languages at Broadoak.  On this day, we are asking children to come 
into school wearing clothes that represent Spain (Red / Yellow), the 
language that we learn at Broadoak.   

Exciting News 
Huge congratulations to Ava who has been announced as 

the very first Picture News Champion of 2022-23.  What a fantastic 
achievement! 

 

Friendly Reminder, school is closed on Monday for the 
additional Bank Holiday. 
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